
Volume 3 Issue: 066 Circulation: 420 Date: Friday 27th  May 2022 

 The news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Another half term has flown by and I 

cannot believe that we are only one half 

term away from the end of the academic 

year. It’s been wonderful to return to 

normality at school and I look forward to 

again being able to host all of our summer 

events. Keep your eyes open for further 

details about sports days and concerts and 

our Year 6 leavers event which will all be taking place next 

term. I will put information in the newsletter but also send 

this out via E-Schools.  

This week I have been impressed by some 

of the textiles work in Year 6. Some of the 

children told me all about the different 

stitches that they have been learning 

about, including a blanket stitch and a 

slanted stitch, which I’d never heard of 

before, never mind taught to children!  

 

 

Class 14 also did some fantastic work on nets in Maths 

which I have also included. 

 
I hope that you all have a restful half term break and enjoy 
the Jubilee celebrations! I look forward to seeing all of the 
children back in school on Monday 6th June.  

Mr Heathcote 

 

Headteacher 

Important Dates 

Term 5: 
Tuesday 19th April 2022 - Friday 27th May 

2022 

Term 6: 
Monday 6th June 2022 - Thursday 21st 

July 2022 

7th June Year 5 Belvoir Day 

9th June Year 2 Rand Farm Park Visit 

11th June Year 1 Rand Farm Park Visit 

15th June Y6 Trip- Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

16th June Year 1 Rand Farm Park Visit 

28th June Y1 Skegness 

29th June - 

1st July 
Y6 PGL 

8th July EYFS & Key Stage One Sports Day  

11th July Y5 Gainsborough Hall 

11th July Summer Fayre 3.30pm 

12th July 

14th July 

 

Y6 Harry Potter Studio Visit 

KS2 Sports Day Meres 

 

Olympians Visit School 

We had a whole school 
assembly last week 
from a real Paralympic 
athlete! Jonathan 
Broom-Edwards 
compete in the high 
jump and he talked to 
us all about how it is 
ok to fail and also the 
importance of 
resilience…one of our 
school values!  
 
This week the children in Year 6 
took part in a Careers and 
Aspirations Worksop with 
Olympic Swimmer  Sophie De 
Venish.                          
They discussed different career 
paths and how it is good to have 
high aspirations. Sophie shared 
her story with them, how being 
an Olympic swimmer required 
dedication and that anyone can 
achieve great things if they 
believe in themselves and work 
hard.  



Safeguarding 
Should you have any concerns regarding the safety or 

wellbeing of a child then you should report this immediately. 

You can report this to the school or directly to Children and 

Young People’s Services (Social Services).  

 

Children and Young People’s 

Services Emergency Contact 

Information Lincolnshire: 

 

During Office hours contact 

the Children Services 

Customer Service Centre (CSC) on 01522 782111. 

Email: lscb@lincolnshire.gov.uk.  

 

Out of Office Hours (24-hours) contact the 

Emergency Duty Team (EDT) on 01522 782333. 

 
The Designated Safeguarding Lead in school is Mrs Beeby. 
Safeguarding concerns can also be reported to Mr Heathcote 
or Mrs Pask who are the Deputy Designated Safeguarding 
Leads.  
 
MP Visit 
Year 5 had a visit from our 
local MP Gareth Davies 
recently. They asked him 
some fantastic questions 
about what inspired him to 
become an MP and also what 
his job was like on a daily 
basis. Gareth also toured the 
school with Mr Heathcote and he commented on how well 
behaved and focused all of the children were.  
 
Warm Weather 

As the weather improves it is essential that children are 
protected against the sun and are well hydrated. As such can 
Parents/Carers please ensure that children have either school 
water bottles (available from the office) or a transparent 
water bottle. If children are able to apply their own sun 
cream then they should bring it in a bottle labelled 
with their name. This will then be stored in school 
by the class teacher who will allow time for 
application prior to periods of time spent outside. 
If you choose to apply sun cream prior to school 
then please be aware that it is unlikely to last until 
the main outdoor period at lunch time. As such 
please ensure that you check that the sun cream 
states that it will last for the whole day if applying before 
school. All sun cream should be at least factor 30. 
 
Year 3 & 4 Sports 
Our Year 3 and 4 children have been busy over the past few 
weeks. We recently took a group of children to compete in 
the Grantham Schools Cross Country Competition. With over 
100 children in both the boys and girls race it was a real 
achievement for our children. They had to run just under a 
mile in somewhat crowdy conditions, but they faced the 
challenge head on and were outstanding. All put in a huge 
amount of effort and determination to complete the distance. 
Special mentions to Daryl (Year 3) and Layla S (Year 4), 
who ran fantastic races!! 

Our Year 3 children were invited to a cricket festival at 
Grantham Cricket Club last week. They were able to take part 
in lots of fun games to gain an understanding of cricket and to 
improve their skills. They had a brilliant time and were a 
pleasure to take out of school. We hope to see some of their 
newly gained skills in the coming weeks!! 
 
Over the past few months our 
children have been taking part in 
extra coaching sessions from Lewis 
at Grantham Tennis Club and last 
week a group were invited to go 
down to the club and take part in a 
festival. They took part in variety 
of activities, where they could out to use their new found 
skills in racket control and moving around the court. They 
had a fantastic time and were able to play on a full sized 
tennis court!! Well done everyone! 
 
Rounders 

Last week saw the annual Grantham School Rounders 

Tournament. Over the years we have had many successes in 

this event and so lots of preparation work has been put in by 

Mrs Walker and Laura to ensure the children were fully 

ready for the full day of games to be played.  

 
The children began in a league with 3 other schools from 

across the Grantham area. With some super hitting, they 

were able to win all their games and progress to the semi 

finals. Following a hard fought game against Huntingtower 

they secured the win and moved on to the final against Long 

Bennington 1! After a solid team talk and discussions on 

how they could step up their game, they fielded 

exceptionally well, allowing little room for the opposition to 

score many rounders.  

 
After a long day of hard work and super team spirit they 

were victorious!! A fantastic achievement, the team have 

worked incredibly hard over the past few weeks to perfect 

their game and to use 

tactics to their advantage. 

A special mention has to 

be given to Harrison for 

his awareness of the 

game. Playing in back 

stop position he was able 

to read the play well, used tactics and encouraged all the 

players on his team. Well done everyone for being such 

superstars all day and a special thank you to Mrs Walker! 

and Laura for all your hard work with the team! 

 

Forest School Funding 
We have a total of £800 to spend 
on some new equipment for our 
Forest School. This will include 
things such as den building kits 
which we know the children will 
love! Thank you to the Grantham 
Lions club for their donation, the 
rest of the money will come from 
our PTA funds. 
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